New Paltz ReUse and Recycling Center

March Financial 2015
March Financial Report
Sales  -  Revenues received through March 18, 2015 are $27,418.18 exceed sales for last year to date by $3,000.00.  To date, (526) customers have renewed/picked up 2015 permits. New customers continue to buy permits due to rising curbside collection costs.
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